
 
 

NST Newsletter: Monday 27th November 2023 

 

 
This week’s newsletter features the following items: 
 

• Flying High English Hub November Newsletter (1 attachment) 

• NPQ Bulletin from Flying High (1 attachment) 

• NAHE Weekly Update 

• School Newsletters from ChalleNGe Nottingham 

• LADO Contact Details (1 attachment) 

• Autumn Term Subject Leader Network Meetings 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Flying High English Hub November Newsletter and Accelerator Fund 

 
Attached is the latest newsletter from the English Hub, which also contains details of their 
upcoming CPD opportunities.  It also features details of accelerator funding – further 
details about which can also be found below: 
 
Is your stock of decodable reading books becoming depleted? 
Do you need additional resources to deliver your SSP with fidelity? 
Have new staff joined your school who require training which comes at a cost? 
We can support you with all of these things!  
 
We are pleased to announce that our Accelerator Fund is now available for 23/24. 
 
To apply for this limited funding, simply complete this short survey: 
 
CLICK HERE TO FILL OUT THE SHORT SURVEY 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Flying High English Hub 
englishhub@flyinghightrust.co.uk 
 

 

 
NPQ Bulletin from Flying High 

 
Please find attached an email bulletin from the Flying High Teaching School Hub which 
focusses on NPQs, including details of the new Leading Primary Maths NPQ. 
 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4MQ8K0TtE06j7kRzuVcCGiGrdYkViRpIpqtk7af42whUNEdFVlVWSTJTVlUwTk9BUTcxSFY2Tk5STy4u
mailto:englishhub@flyinghightrust.co.uk


NAHE Weekly Update 
 
The latest NAHE weekly update is available online here:  
https://www.smore.com/smn14-nahe-weekly-update?ref=email 
 

 

 
School Newsletters from ChalleNGe Nottingham 

 
Below are the links to the latest ChalleNGe newsletters for schools: 
 
Primary – https://mailchi.mp/7a3d0e8f4dc9/challenge-primary-newsletter-november-2023 
 
Secondary – https://mailchi.mp/fb6a3ff22677/challenge-primary-schools-newsletter-
november-16922444 
 

 

 
LADO Contact Details 

 
We have been in touch with Caroline Hose (Nottingham City LADO), as a school was 
struggling to contact her regarding a referral.  Caroline has provided us with her mobile 
number, on the understanding that consultation prior to a referral being made isn’t 
available, however she is happy to discuss any case where requested after a referral form 
has been submitted. 
 
Caroline’s work mobile number is 07967 272950. 
 
The only referral route to LADO is by submitting a completed LADO referral form (blank 
copy attached) to the LADO email address: LADO@nottinghamcity.gov.uk.  Schools can 
expect a response within 1 working day around next steps. 
 

 

 
Autumn Term Subject Leader Network Meetings 

 
Dates for the following meetings are now available to book on Eventbrite (click on the 
hyperlinks below to book): 

• Design and Technology Network – Wednesday 29th November, 2.30pm to 4.30pm 

• History Network – Thursday 30th November, 3.30pm to 5.30pm  

• ICT Network – Wednesday 6th December, 4.00pm to 5.30pm 

• Science Network – Thursday 7th December, 4.00pm to 5.30pm 
 

 

 

https://www.smore.com/smn14-nahe-weekly-update?ref=email
https://mailchi.mp/7a3d0e8f4dc9/challenge-primary-newsletter-november-2023
https://mailchi.mp/fb6a3ff22677/challenge-primary-schools-newsletter-november-16922444
https://mailchi.mp/fb6a3ff22677/challenge-primary-schools-newsletter-november-16922444
mailto:LADO@nottinghamcity.gov.uk
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/design-and-technology-network-meeting-tickets-704456196447?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/history-network-meeting-tickets-704431763367?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ict-network-meeting-tickets-703239116127?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/science-network-meeting-tickets-704449697007?aff=oddtdtcreator

